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Valentines School Disco 

Thursday 8th February  

Dear Parents / Carers  

On Thursday 8th February we will be holding a Valentines School Disco. Tickets for the disco are 

£1:50 each and include a drink. All other snacks, including hot dogs (both meat and meat-free) can be 

purchased.  

Foundation Stage and KS1 disco will be from 5pm – 6pm. We ask that only one responsible adult 

must stay with their children.   

KS2 disco will be from 6:15pm – 7:15pm. Parents are free to leave their children once they have 

been admitted into school but a responsible adult must collect them at 7:15.  

In preparation for world book day, the events committee will also be holding a fancy dress sale on 

the night of the disco.  If you have any out-grown world book day costumes you would like to donate 

please send them into school at your earliest convenience.   

 

Kind Regards 

Mrs Whalley and the Events Team  
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